
Save Your Community Board

Community boards are currently slated to have their 
budgets cut by $35,000

which would lessen your community’s voice in 
neighborhood planning matters.    

Community Boards are the voice of the community - the way for everyone to participate in 
decisions for their community and to make the City work for them.

Join Borough Presidents Stringer, Diaz, Markowitz, Marshall and Molinaro
the City’s 59 community boards and community advocates

to
urge the City Council to fully restore community board funding for the coming �scal year.

Tuesday, June 9, 2009
11am

City Hall steps

Manhattan Borough President
Scott M. Stringer


